
Welcome to 2CB! 

 
 

Hello 2CB! 

We are your teachers for the year of 2020-21. For the first half term, Mrs Krzyzanowska 

(who you will call Mrs Ilona) will be your teacher. After the October half term, Mrs Brad-

ford will be your teacher for the rest of the year.  

Mrs Ilona is a passionate teacher with 10 years teaching experience. Mrs Ilona has two 

daughters and loves spending time with her family exploring and  

visiting new places. She is really excited and looking forward to being part of the Year 2 

team this half term, and is looking forward to meeting you all in September.  

Mrs Bradford has taught in Year 2 for many years and is excited to meet lots of new faces! 

Mrs Bradford has just had a baby girl and she loves to spend lots of time singing songs 

with her. We both love to read and can’t wait to share some of our favourite books with you 

all and to hear what your favourite books are too.  

In a normal year, we would have had the chance to have some transition time where we all 

got to meet each other in our new classroom before September. Unfortunately that can’t hap-

pen this year, so we thought we would tell you a little bit about Year 2 and what it will be 

like to be in our class. 

In Year 2, we will be working very hard and we will be learning about lots of new and  

interesting things! As Year 2s, you’re now the oldest children in KS1 and we know you will 

all be fantastic role models for the younger children.  

In 2CB, we enter and leave school through door number 27 which is located on the Y2 playground. 

We can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of something you 

have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first day so we can share 

some memories. 

Have a lovely summer! 

Mrs Krzyzanowska, Mrs Bradford, Mrs Green and Miss O’Brien 

Mrs Ilona Mrs Bradford Mrs Green Miss O’Brien 


